
David M. Christian 
Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs Florida 

September 16, 2005 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

106 E. College Ave 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Telephone 850-224-3963 
Fax 850-222-2912 
david.christian@venzon.com 

Re: Verizon Florida Inc.’s Tariff Filing Pursuant to Florida Statutes 354.051 and 364.1 64 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Verizon Florida Inc. (“Verizon”) is filing tariffs today with the Division of Competitive Markets and 
Enforcements to change rates for various services. This filing is pursuant to Florida Statutes 
Section 364.051, “Price Regulation,’’ and Section 364.1 64, “Competitive market enhancement.” 

Verizon considers certain information on the attachments to be proprietary and requests 
appropriate treatment thereof pursuant to Section 364.1 83(1), Florida Statutes and Rule 25- 
22.006(5). Two redacted copies of the information and a sealed envelope containing one 
highlighted copy of the confidential information are attached. Verizon understands the 
information must be kept confidential until returned to the Company. 

If you require additional information, please contact Carlton Ball at (81 3) 483-2529. 

Sincerely, 
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